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        Town Of Pembroke,  

  Sewer Commission 
 

SPECIAL SEWER COMMISSION MEETING 

 
DATE: September 5, 2017   TIME: 7:00 P.M.        PLACE: 4 Union St. 

 
1. Meeting Called to Order: 7:09 pm 

 

Attendance: Commissioner Harold Thompson, Commissioner Jules (Andy) Pellerin, 

Commissioner Daniel Driscoll, Paulette Malo, Operations Director 

 

Residents: Michael & Casundra Severance, Robert & Simonne Bouley, Christopher Belanger and 

Andrea Bushee 

Unavailable:  

 

This meeting was called by Paulette due to an ongoing sewer issue on Lindy St. with a 

private sewer line for three homes; 12, 14 and 16 Lindy St. 

 

Paulette received a request from the Bouley’s in writing on August 28, 2017 that they would like 

to do a min extension in the road but to keep this line private for their use only. Paulette denied 

their request and this meeting was called for. 

 

Mr. Bouley of 14 Lindy St. explained that his sewer backed up the previous week. It backed into 

his basement into his washing machine. Ms. Bushee of 12 Lindy St. explained that her husband 

has had to clear their line several times in the past 10 years due to it backing up in their basement 

also. Mrs. Severance said that they just purchased the property at 16 Lindy St. and did not know 

at the time of the purchase that they were connected to a sewer line that serviced 3 homes. She 

also stated that since they purchased the property in July of this year that they have not 

experienced any back-ups in their basement. 

 

A lengthy discussion took place about the deeds that Paulette had found and how to fix the 

current issue with this line. 
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Ms. Bushee stated that she had a price and it was the same if she did her own connection to the 

sewer main or fixed the sewer line that is currently being used. 

 

Paulette did get rough budget numbers for a min extension for the three homes to be on each 

their own line. The quote is from Advanced Excavating & Paving for about $45,000. Paulette 

also explained that this would need to be engineered at a cost of about $10,000 and would also 

need state approval for the extension for about $2,000. 

 

Action Item: Paulette will camera the sewer line for the three homes from the existing manhole 

as far as possible. 

 

 Motion: Andy made the motion to continue this meeting on September 20, 2017 at 7 p.m. 

 Seconded: Dan seconded the motion. 

 Vote: All in favor, motion passed 

 

This meeting will reconvene on September 20, 2017 at 7 p.m.  

 

   

7. Adjourn: 8:15 pm 

 Motion: Andy made the motion to adjourn 

 Seconded: Dan seconded the motion. 

 Vote: All in favor, motion passed 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Paulette Malo 

Operations Director 

 

 

 

 

 


